
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

OFFICE OF THE MEDICAL SUPERINTENDENT 

SAFDARJANG HOSPITAL & V.M.M.C. 

NEW DELHI-110029. 

 

No. QC/NABH/2019/ 12                                                       Dated: 26/ 05/2020   

                                   Quality Cell 

 

Circular 

 
Subject: To provide information about faculty, residents and Medical 

Officers working in the Department. 
 

I wish to invite your kind attention to Medical Superintendent office letter 

dated 02/03/2020 to provide information about Faculty and resident doctors 

working in respective Departments of Safdarjung Hospital. This information 

received from several departments but many Departments yet to respond to 

the request.  

You are requested to send information of faculty, Medical officers, and 

residents in below mentioned format in excel sheet only- 

S. No. Name Designation Qualification Council of Rgn. Reg. No. Joining date Department 

 

The Departments that not sent above information till now, may please send it 

on email: qualitycell@vmmc-sjh.nic.in or drkctamaria@vmmc-sjh.nic.in by 

03/06/2020 positively.  

*Departments who submitted already may please ignore it. 

Thanking You, 

With Warm Regards, 
 -Sd- 

 (Dr. K C Tamaria) 
Officer I/C, Quality Cell  

1. All HODs of clinical Departments. 

2. PS to MS 
3. Server Room with request to post it under circulars of NABH. 
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